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September 2017
Dear Parents,

Welcome to the Parents’ Association first term newsletter. I hope everyone has settled back into school after the holidays.

A special welcome to our new Junior Infants and of course your parents. The Parents’ Association works together with school staff and all parents/guardians to support and fundraise for events and activities throughout the school year. These activities include the upcoming Halloween Disco, Sports Day, French lessons and Communion Day refreshments among others. 
AGM this year on 19th October at 7:15pm. 
Following our AGM, at 8pm in conjunction with Tomás Deasy (Pharmacist – Chemco pharmacy), we plan to host a Health and Wellbeing event with the main emphasis being on Asthma related conditions.

Asthma has become a very common condition affecting 1 in 5 children in Ireland. Tomás, along with a specialist nurse from the Asthma Society of Ireland will cover many topics including Asthma triggers, treatments and exercising with Asthma. 
We will need to confirm attendance to this event to guarantee our guest speakers. We ask that should you wish to attend you return this note to the class teacher tomorrow.

We as parents/guardians of the school children are all members of the Parents’ Association. We would encourage all of you to get involved in any way to strengthen and support the committee. Let us make this a successful event and the beginning of another great year!
 Thank you all for your continued support, we do appreciate all of it. 
Lisa Shannon

Chairperson.

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
YES I/WE WILL ATTEND THE HEALTH AND WELLBEING EVENT:

Name/s: __________________________  _________________________
Number of attendees:________
